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• BID # 2680 – BUS STOP LIGHTS 

Version 09/19/2025 

The following questions have been received by Rider Transit regarding the subject RFPs. Responses 

are being posted to keep the proposal process as fair and transparent as possible. 

 

The TPS unit includes a secondary LED light as a standard feature, but it wasn’t mentioned in the bid. 

Can you confirm if it’s considered required but omitted, or optional for vendors to include? If an 

addendum makes sense, we're happy to support that. 

• No, it’s not required.  Just optional. 

Also, is there any interest in the dual seating pole option as an add-on? We can itemize that along with 

pole lights, shelter lights, installation, and any enhancements.   

• No, we already have seating poles. 

Lastly, we can offer color options beyond the standard gray—specifically a two-tone finish with a purple 

top and green bottom if that’s preferred. Happy to include both as itemized lines.   

• Yes, please include both as options. 

 

 


